

29 March 2016

Richard Phillips Apollo Talks 12 Long-Thorn Backwell North Somerset BS48 3GY

Dear Richard

I am writing to thank you so much for coming in to speak to our Year 11 cohort last week on the 'Wrong Script' and the story of pursuing your dream to meet Neil Armstrong. It was a hugely engaging and inspiring presentation and testament to your very careful preparation, energy and commitment. I hope you sensed that you really 'took them with you' - not an easy challenge for 45 minutes with 300 Year 11s!

I've spoken with a number of students since the talk and they have been unanimously positive about the talk and feel that it has given them a real 'spring in their step' at a time of the year that can be a real grind.

Huge thanks again for putting so much time and effort into this talk and for doing so entirely voluntarily.

With kind regards

Tom Inman Deputy Head

